Dear AOC Graduate Applicant:
In order to have access to the University’s services and facilities and to receive college credit for the Administrative Officer’s graduate course work you must apply to the University of Louisville.

This is a separate application and application fee from the AOC’s application process.

Please complete the Graduate Application online using the following instructions:

· To apply go to www.louisville.edu/graduate  
· Apply as a graduate non-degree student. You answer NO to the question “Do you plan to pursue a degree?” You are receiving a certificate, not a degree. 
· On the Program Selection Section – select your term and then select College of Arts and Sciences in the second drop-down box.
· Your program Police Executive Leadership Development (CPL) can be found in the 3rd drop-down box  

· Complete the remainder of the application 

· Pay the $40 nonrefundable application fee.  
· This fee can be paid directly online with a credit/debit card.
·  You may use an electronic check, but that delays the receipt of the application. 
· If you are going to mail a check, you will need to complete a fee waiver request in order to submit the application and indicate you are doing this in the comments section of the fee waiver.

· Be certain you send your official college transcript(s) certifying the completion of a bachelor’s degree. Send to University of Louisville Graduate School, 2211 S Brook St. Houchens Bldg Room 105, Louisville, KY 40292 or to gradadm@louisville.edu 
· You DO NOT have to supply GRE scores, letters of recommendation, a personal statement, or a writing sample for this certificate program. 

If you should have questions regarding the University’s application process, please feel free to contact Kim Hendricks by e-mail: kim.hendricks@louisville.edu.
PRIORITY APPLICATION DEADLINE:
July 15, 2024
